
From: Chris Marks [mailto:chrismarks4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 24, 2017 5:58 PM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) <PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: NO to the liquid natural gas plant in WA 
 
I am a resident of Bellevue Washington, and I wish to register my objection to the proposed 
natural gas plant, docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919. 
 
Thank you for considering my strong objection. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Marks 
1805 102nd Pl SE 
Bellevue, WA 98004 
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